
Announcement 

INSTITUTIONS OF ROMAN PRIVATE LAW 

 ER156 

 

The Erasmus students who are interested in taking the 

aforementioned Erasmus course of the spring semester, are 

informed that the professor Tzortzakaki-Tzaridou Sofia, decided 

that the course will be activated only if at least five  (5) students  

will be present at the classes. 

The interested students will include the above course in the 

document for the changes if they haven’t included it on the initial 

learning agreement. 

They have also include it in the paper of the registered courses for 

the transcript later during the semester and before they leave. 

Relative messages will be sent to all Erasmus students. 
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